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BY EMAIL: chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au; amod@fwc.gov.au 

 

 

Associate to Hon. Justice Ross AO 

Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

MELBOURNE VIC  3000 

 

 

Dear Associate 

 

AM2020/99, AM2021/63 and AM2021/65: Applications to vary the Aged Care Award 

2010, Nurses Award 2010 and Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services 

Industry Award 2010 

We refer to our correspondence of 11 September 2021 in relation to the above matters 

(Proceedings).  As foreshadowed in that correspondence, we confirm that the State of 

Victoria currently intends to make a submission for consideration by the Commission in the 

context of the Proceedings.   

 

The State is currently in the process of finalising a potential submission and will endeavour to 

provide that to the Commission for its consideration as soon as possible (which is expected 

to be later this month). 

 

If any further information would assist the Commission at this stage, please contact Elise 

Tuffy, A/ Executive Director, Workplace Relations and Engagement on 0448 242 957 or via 

email at elise.tuffy@health.vic.gov.au.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Greg Stenton 

Deputy Secretary 

Corporate Services 
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